STUDENT BULLETIN

CHAPEL SCHEDULE

NOVEMBER 5, 1985

Tuesday Nov. 5 Foreign Student Chapel "Hands"

Wednesday Nov. 6 President Hurst
Thursday Nov. 7 The Liberated Wailing Wall

(Jews for Jesus)

Friday Nov. 8 WOM Chapel - Otis Keener

Monday Nov. 11 VETERAN'S DAY * NO CLASSES
Tuesday Nov. 12 ASB Chapel-SEAHAWKS- Rev.Charlie Young

Chapel Services to look for in the future!

Warren Bullock * Nov. 15 Rich Wilkerson * Nov. 18
Johnny Gomez Trio * Nov. 25 ASB Thanksgiving Chapel * Nov. 27

HEALTH CENTER HOURS: Days : Monday through Thursday Time : llam to 4pm Crowder Lobby. Flu Vaccine available for \$1.00 through November. THO WAS BOD WIS BOD WI

Do you wish you had a chance to hear those great chapel sermons over again? Cassette tape recordings of recent chapel services may be checked out or personal copies of them may be ordered through the Library.

The Library also has used 90 minute cassette tapes for sale for

\$.75 each while the supply lasts.

TONIGHTS THE NIGHT NORTHWEST OLYMPICS, 7:00 pm in GYM, come and support your team for the GOLD.

WORD PLUS: Reports, Resumes, Term papers and Graphics. Professional Word Processing. 885-7525 or 17007 NE 131 Pl. Redmond. Pris Phillips

MSA LADIES FELLOWSHIP: Next meeting scheduled for Thursday, Nov. 14, 7:30 pm, (Location TBA in next Bulletin). Fellowship night. COME!!!

Those Elementary Ed. majors who have indicated an interest in taking the Oral and Written Language Compentency Tests and /or the Math Computation Test should plan to be present at the following times and places:

MATH COMPUTATION TEST: Rm. W-2; 2nd, 3rd, or 4th period on

Thursday, Nov.14th.
WRITTEN COMPETENCY TEST: Rm H-105; 10:00 am on Saturday, Nov.16th ORAL COMPETENCY TEST: (Bring scratch paper and ballpoint pen).

Rm. H-105; 1:00 pm on Saturday, Nov.16th.

Lost a Brown Umbrella, Saturday morning beside the gym, if found please contact Keith Houser at 828-6444.

BELL RINGERS!! Stay tune to exciting announcements & surprises regarding Cafeteria Food Services Specials, etc!!

Women's Varsity Basketball: There will be a brief meeting for all those interested in playing varsity basketball this year at 2:30 pm on Wednesday, Nov. 6, in the women's lockerroom. Important information about try-outs dates and the first games will be discussed, so please be there!!!!

SPECIAL THANKS: A great big THANK YOU to all of you that hosted the high achool student leadership during the recent ACSI Student Leadership Conference here on NC. I heard many, many very positive comments about how graciously they were treated by you the students of Northwest College. Thanks again. Skip Bennett.

SCHOOL BILLS: There will be a 4% carrying charge added to all unpaid balances on November 25th. Please pay your accounts in full before November 25th in order to avoid this charge.

The Blood Center Thanks the 45 persons who participated in donating blood on Wednesday.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: Effective November 1, 1985, the Registrar's Office is suspending the method of giving CLEP tests as in the past. In the future, all students wishing to take any CLEP test will do so on one day per month, rather than on an individually scheduled day.

From now on, CLEP tests will be given on the afternoon of the second Thursday of each month from 1:00 to 3:00 pm. Students wishing to take the tests will be required to come in to the Registrar's Office prior to the test to indicate their interest in the test, and give the receipt showing payment for the test so the office will know which tests to plan for and how many students.

This change of policy also will affect those students signed up for tests on an individual basis throughout November, and those students are asked to come back into the Registrar's Office. As a courtesy for those specifically signed up for tests in November, there will be a second testing date offered.

If there are any questions, please be sure to contact the Registrar Office.

The Chapel is reserved for organ students between 3:00 pm and 7:00 pm Daily. Please do not use the upstairs part of the Chapel during these times. At earlier hours, please do not disturb those who are practicing the organ. Thank you!

INTERESTED IN ARCHAEOLOGY? Want the real scoop on the dirty side of the business? Professor Thee will be showing slides of his experience at the Lachish 1985 (and 1983) dig in his Bible Geography class, Period 5 (12:25-1:15), this Thursday, November 7.

FINAL VOLLEYBALL MATCH OF THE SEASON: Friday night at 7:00 pm in the gym the NC Volleyball team will be taking on Multnomah School of the Bible, our big rival. Please come to support and cheer for our team.

An aerobics class (non-credit) will be offered Winter Quarter for women students. It will meet twice a week for 8 weeks and the charge -\$12.00 for the 16 sessions. The instructor will be Shirley Stoddard, Director of King of Hearts Aerobics. An introductory session held Mon. Nov. 18, at 7:00 pm in the gym. Be there to get all the info.

BIG 30% OFF SALE ON BAKER & ZONDERVAN BOOKS !!! Nov. 8 DEAD LINE
You may place your orders with us any thime up to that date.
NOW IS THE TIME TO SAVE! Orders blanks are still available -Bookstore

Guitar and Bass Lessons available on Tuesdays and Thursday, starting immediatly. Contact GARY COX B-309.